
Amendment 001 

 

1) Can we de-energize the lines in order to install lines on the east side for a period of 3-4 weeks.  Is 
this is possible? 

Response:  

For the outage we need at least 30 days prior notice.  Note that outages can be lost suddenly for various 
reasons. 
 
Hydro One has added: 

 
 “We could manage 4 week outage BUT it would be limited to Spring and Fall, we can’t have any major 
work going on at Beach TS (which is the case for a lot of 2015).  As well, we would expect the circuit to 
be recallable within 4 hours. 

Note that to get an outage on the circuit and for it to be safe, the circuit will have to be grounded at the 
location to remove any induced current in the wires.  The installation and removal will be done by Hydro 
One crews.” 

 

2) If it is possible to de-energize high voltage lines referred to in question #1 down please provide a 
contact person that we can discuss the project with.  

Response:   

Please contact Ian Skinner at Hydro One at ian.skinner@HydroOne.com or Phone Number 519-282-2543 

3) If it is possible to shut the high voltage lines referred to in question #1 down please advise if there 
are any fees applicable to accomplish this? 

Response:  

There will be cost associated with isolation and de‐energization.  Please contact Ian Skinner at Hydro 
One at ian.skinner@HydroOne.com. Hydro One states It will typically take a week or two to get the estimate.   

 

 

 

mailto:ian.skinner@HydroOne.com
mailto:ian.skinner@HydroOne.com

